[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF STANFORD RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING OF 6-20-2018
PRESENT:  John Schultz – Director, Richard Bell, Antonio Ingenito
ALSO PRESENT: Dave Owens – Soccer Program

NEW/RETURNING BUSINESS
FALL SOCCER:  Mr. Owens presented the idea of a joint soccer program with Stanford and Pine Plains. He mentioned that Pine Plains wishes to have their own facility but that they are open to the idea of working with the Town of Stanford. It was the sense of the meeting that it would be a good idea to reach out to the Town of Washington to see if they were interested in re-establishing the connection with the Town of Stanford as well as a connection with Pine Plains. Mr. Owens provided contact information and Mr. Schultz will contact the Milbrook Rec Director and Town of Washington coach. 
MEETING NIGHT: Mr. Ingenito proposed the idea of moving the night of the Commission meeting to an alternate night of the week, so more members could attend in the future. It was also discussed that it would be a good idea to try and find another member. Mr. Schultz suggested making flyers to place around town and Mr. Bell suggested that Amy (owner of Rooster’s 82) may be interested in getting involved; Mr. Schultz will speak with her. A Facebook post may be helpful as well. 
HAUNTED FORTRESS: Mr. Ingenito updated the group on the status of the Haunted Fortress and the insurance situation with the collapsed building. Ms. Meghan O’Connor has been working with the insurance company and is hoping to hear something next week. It was the sense of the meeting that a modest price increase for admission to Haunted Fortress be considered and passed to have a little more cushion to cover costs. There are two plans that are being considered (and if Haunted Fortress can even take place this year), which are dependent on the outcome of the building and insurance status. It was decided that Ms. O’Connor’s information from the insurance company should be shared first, when she has it and discussed with the larger group. 
OPENING DAY:  Mr. Schultz reported that the Rec is set to open on June 22nd, pending the Board of Health approval. Ms. Meghan O’Connor has been working diligently to ensure that all lifeguards are certified and that the office, snack bar and gate are clean for the season.  
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 

